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I am firmly opposed to SB238 A and any attempt to expand law enforcement’s use of 

drones. Current regulations already provide law enforcement with significant access 

to unmanned aircraft systems—more than enough for their needs. Any further 

expansion would constitute an unacceptable intrusion into our privacy and civil 

liberties. I strongly object to any changes that would loosen or broaden the 

restrictions on drone usage by law enforcement. Please reject SB238 A and protect 

our right to privacy. Thank you. 


